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On a search for

STARS!

This years National Historian/Media
Relations Ambassador Diana Morris
has an amazing project preposed for
this year!

A camera is a SAVE button. Let your
Auxiliary legacy members become
STARS, for without our STARS, our
Auxiliary would not exist. This
Program Year, connect with a legacy
member and complete a three- to
five-minute video interview: Ask why
they joined. Ask about their favorite
memorable moment(s). Place
emphasis on bringing the past to
life. If your Auxiliary has no legacy
members, look to your District or
Department. Submit your video
interview and entre form to me by
March 31, 2024, for judging.

Where can you find the National
Historian Award form?

https://malta.vfwauxiliary.org/MemberResources

August 2023

Hello Brothers and Sisters, it's me again, Nikki David,
returning as your Historian/Media Relations Chairperson
for the 2023-24 year! Thank you, President Sherrie, for
asking me to continue with this Chairmanship. As always |
look forward to seeing everything your Auxiliaries get up
to this year. Remember the more photos you send in to
me the more | have for our Departments PowerPoint for
National at the end of the year.

The work of the Auxiliary is important. By sharing our
stories, we are doing our part to promote the Auxiliary in
our communities. Service is more than something we do; it
is who we are. | am always astounded by the service and
heart we give to our communities and veterans. This is
going to be a year of courage, kindness, service, and
unlimited possibilities to share the history-in-the-making
of our organization. Our Auxiliaries are well worth
preserving and in this coming Program Year my hope is
that we will band together to preserve our history with
open hearts.

Where do you send photos from
your Auxilary events?

Email: nikdmetalsmith@gmail.com
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